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The City Manager’s office received notification from  

Holloman Air Force Based that they have their first  COVID-19 case.  Please know that the City is monitoring the 

ongoing situation closely and are in constant communication with our local and state health care professionals. 

This news is unwelcome, but not unexpected.  As testing is continuous it is expected that the number of confirmed 

cases locally, state and nationwide will increase.    

We want to reiterate, that at the City, County and State Level, we have been preparing for this and that there is no 

cause for panic. We urge the citizens to only purchase what is needed, and be considerate of one another.  At this 

time, we would like to echo the Governor’s message on how important social distancing is and remind our citizens 

that on March 24th, the Governor issued a stay at home advisory.  This advisory states that all New Mexicans are 

encouraged to stay home except for outings absolutely necessary for health, safety and welfare. 

Also, the City’s essential services which include Water, Sewer, Trash, Fire, Police, and Animal Control are  

running normally.  The City has been extremely vigilant and cautious in handling this situation and have  

contingency plans to provide these services, should any of our employees fall ill. 

For our seniors 60 or older, you can register with our Senior Center at 575-439-4150 to receive curb side meal  

service in front of the main entrance of the Senior Center building.  Meal delivery is available for those that cannot 

come to the Senior Center to pick up a meal. The Senior Center can also assist with grocery delivery to those that 

would like to order on-line through our neighborhood grocers.  More information and resources related to COVID-

19 can be found on the City of Alamogordo’s website at www.tiny.cc/alamocovid19. 

 

### 

 

Please see the Press Release from Holloman Air Force Base on the following page.  

Learn more about the City of Alamogordo, services, happenings and other information at   
http://ci.alamogordo.nm.us, www.alamogordonmtrue.com or @CityOfAlamogordo on Facebook   

Holloman AFB COVID-19 Case  

Alamogordo, NM Tuesday, March 31, 2020 

Public Information Office 

City of Alamogordo 

1376 E. 9th Street, Alamogordo, NM 88310 

Office: 575-439-4264 

Email: coapio@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT CITY OF ALAMOGORDO 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

http://ci.alamogordo.nm.us
http://www.alamogordonmtrue.com



